
 

August 23, 2017 College Place UMC 

UPCOMING 
EVENTS 

Aug. 26 UMW  Execu-
tive Board meeting, 
9:30am, John Wesley 
Room 

Aug. 27 12th Sunday 
after Pentecost, worship 
at 11am, Welcome Col-
lege Students Covered 
Dish Luncheon, Sunday 
Night Live, 8pm 

Aug. 29 Aerobics Class, 
6pm, Early Discipleship 
classroom, Softball 
game, 9:30pm, Carolyn 
Allen Park #2 

Aug. 30 College 
Place heads to G.U.M. 
Weaver House to serve 
the evening meal, 4:30-
8pm.  

Bible study on Luke: 
“Becoming the Hands 
and Feet of Jesus”, led 
by Dr. Tom Herin, 7-
8pm, John Wesley   
Room, Primarily for the 
SOP group but others 
are welcome 

Aug. 31  Softball game, 
6:30pm, Carolyn Allen 
Park #4 

Sept. 5 Softball 
game, 8:30pm, Carolyn 
Allen Park #4 

OUR PRAYER LIST 

Frances,  Anna Mae, 
Beulah, Helen, Lorena, 
Marion, Nelson, Ches-
ter, Red, Rick and Ty  

(6/1) Max Hemphill & 
family, Ray Edwards, 
(6/5) Sarah Welty (by 
Carol Campbell), (6/7) 
Butch Bryant (Chester’s 
cousin), (6/18) Marga-
ret Ann Southern, Ben-
nett Glass (Julia 
Wright’s brother), Da-
vid Lee (Ella Crouch’s 
son-in-law), (7/2) Philip 
Gorham, Vivian Earn-
hardt, Forrest Campbell 

The Connection 

UPCOMING IN WORSHIP ON SEPTEMBER 3RD 
Pastor Emeritus, The Rev. Bob Smith, is scheduled to be our preacher for our 
Morning Worship. Plan to be here for worship that Sunday. 

ALTAR KNEELING CUSHIONS UPDATE 

   The new kneeler cushions are finished and in place around the altar rail. We 
are $630 away from having this project fully funded. We would like to invite 
you to support this project through your gifts or, if you’d like, in honor or 
memory of someone. If you have questions, or would like to know more de-
tails, feel free to contact Carol Deaton, Council Chair, Sherrie Richmond, Sub-
Com. Chair, or Pastor Jason. 

COLLEGE PLACE HEADS TO WEAVER HOUSE AUGUST 30 

We will be preparing and serving the evening meal at 
Greensboro Urban Ministry’s Weaver House August. 30, 
4:30-8pm. See the sign–up sheet on the bulletin 
board by the John Wesley room for volunteer 
opportunities. 

CHURCH OFFICE CLOSED 

The church office will be closed Monday, Sept. 4 for the 
Labor Day Holiday. Regular office hours will resume 
8:30am, Sept. 5. 

College Students Covered Dish Luncheon  

Sunday, August 27 following morning worship 
 

All new and returning college students are invited to join us for a 

home-cooked pot luck/covered dish luncheon. Our 

church family will provide the food!  
 

Church members, please bring extra portions or 

more than one dish to share with the students. Pre-

pare your favorites or try some new recipes. 

THE CLOSET is a part of the 

Spartan Open Pantry. This 
outreach program is in need of 
clothing, kitchen items and bed-
ding. If you have items to donate 
you may bring them to the Fellow-
ship Hall and leave them at the 
stage. Currently men’s clothing are 
in the most need. For more infor-
mation, see Katherine Bunting who 
is coordinating The Closet. 



OUR VISION 

College Place United Methodist 

Church seeks to be a Christ cen-

tered, diverse community open 

to everyone as they are. We 

believe all people are worthy of 

being loved and worthy of loving 

others. We strive to show God’s 

grace, make disciples, and 

change the world with our 

hands, our hearts, our minds, 

and our words. 

ALL ARE WELCOME 

College Place United Methodist 

Church is a diverse community 

welcoming all persons and em-

bracing differences of age, racial 

and ethnic background, national 

origin, sexual orientation, gen-

der identity, family configura-

tion, socioeconomic status, and 

physical and mental ability. We 

invite all to join our journey of 

faith toward greater love, hope, 

and acceptance in every aspect 

of our Christian life together. 

College Place  
United Methodist Church 

509 Tate St.  
Greensboro, NC 27403 

336-275-3363 
collegeplaceumc.com  
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Opportunity to Help Others 

 

A NOTE OF THANKS 

Dear College Place Family,  

We would like to sincerely thank each of you for the well wishes, prayers and love shown to us as 
we welcomed our baby girl, Sydney. We appreciate the generous Babies R Us gift card too! We are 
blessed to have a wonderful and caring church family. 

With love, Dennis, Niki, Colin ,and Sydney Farlow 

UNDERWEAR AND SOCKS FOR PECK               
         ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 

During the month of September, the United Methodist 
   Women are receiving donations of underwear and socks
   for the pre-K to 5th grade children who attend Peck Ele-
   mentary School. Please place any donations of school sup
   plies in the baskets on the bench across from the John Wesley 
   Room. Monetary donations should be made to College Place 
  UMC and noted for Peck School. 


